
The Children in Care Council (CiCC)  
is made up of children and young people  

who are in care living in North Tyneside.

We meet as a group and are involved in various projects to help  
make important changes to the lives of children and young  
people who are care experienced. 
 
The Children in Care Council allows us to influence policies, strategies and 
decisions. The views of the group are regularly shared with North Tyneside 
Council to help create change and make sure the views of young people 
are understood. We get involved with opportunities to share our views  
regionally and nationally. 
 
We are looking for new young people to come and join us.  

 

 
You can help by telling us how we could  
change things, what is working and  
support in making these changes happen. 



The group meets every two weeks in term time for young people  
aged 11 plus.  
 
We currently have two groups running for 11-16 years and 16 plus.  
Opportunities also run in school holidays for young people aged six plus. 
  
You can take part in other opportunities too, such as staff interviews,  
young person’s fostering assessments, staff training and Regional  
Children in Care Council events.  
 
 
If you or someone you know is interested in joining the group, contact  
ChildreninCareCouncil@northtyneside.gov.uk call or text 07929 749 700 
 
Someone from the team will contact you (and parent or carers if needed) 
and arrange a visit or call to explain how it works. 

‘It’s a great way to have a support network and meet  
other people who are going through similar things’. 
CiCC member aged 18.  

We all come together as one to improve things, 
we would really like your opinions on what you 
feel should change “you have a voice”.  
Come meet new friends, have fun times that  
can help boost your confidence up’.   
CiCC member aged 16.  


